From:
To: Sizewella

**Subject:** Opposition to Sizewell C **Date:** 12 October 2021 15:42:39

Dear Sir,

As residents of South Suffolk, taxpayers & consumers of electricity my wife and I are extremely concerned that the proposed planning application to build Sizewell C hasn't been kicked into the long grass many months ago. Should this project go ahead the immediate damage to the local environment & infrastructure will be incalculable, it will be built adjacent to the North Sea so could be subject to a Fukushima type disaster, the final cost is incalculable (as demonstrated by Hinckley Point), the technology is very suspect & may not work, & the duration of the project to completion will almost inevitably overrun. Our greatest concern is that those in favour would have the general public believe that because nuclear power stations emit no carbon dioxide (how you can transport many millions of tons of construction aggregates by road as is proposed & not increase our short term CO2 emissions is beyond us) then there is no waste. As we understand it highly radioactive waste will be created & this waste will have a half life in the region of 100,000 years. This government is already desperately searching for suitable waste sites for all our existing radioactive waste so it hardly makes sense to us to create yet more of it. And how do we know what state that storage facility will be in after 100,000 years?

For all the above reasons we hope the Planning Inspectorate will refuse the planning application to build Sizewell C.

Yours faithfully,

Joe & Annabel Ward